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Welcome to the Foxes class page! 

Here we will share some of the highlights 

from our second half term.  We have 

continued where the first half term left off -

being incredibly busy! 

 

Clive Pig – International Story Teller  

As an exciting introduction to our topic: 

Romans and Celts, story teller Clive Pig visited 

Manor and ran workshops throughout the 

day.  We learned about Roman life, as well as 

watching a re-enactment of the Celts versus 

the Romans.  We took part in a range of 

drama activities and looked at the type of 

artefacts that were used in daily life. 

 

Cinderella and Rockafella 

Practising for our production over the last 

few weeks, has provided lots of laughs and 

excitement.  The songs and sounds of the 

production have filled us with joy and pride. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity 

to perform on stage, and have worked 

immensely hard to learn our lines. 

 

Tennis Centre 

We have been visiting Ivybridge Tennis 

Centre over the last half term, learning new 

skills and perfecting our tennis strokes. We 

played mini - doubles tournaments  

showcasing our learning. It was a great experience 

and one which we thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

 

Pompeii Stories 

In Literacy, we have learned about the disaster 

that struck Pompeii in 79AD. Together with finding 

out lots of 

interesting 

facts, we 

learned about 

what life was 

like and wrote 

some fantastic 

‘first person’ recounts, imagining that they were in 

Pompeii during the disaster. 

 

View our photos online 

All of our stunning photos from this year’s events 

can be viewed on our Flickr account. Please feel 

free to explore the albums; they really are worth a 

look: 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/96595782@N08/sets/ 
 

Here’s to an action packed next two terms filled 

with lots of exciting challenges and experiences. 

 

 


